
The  new Animal Welfare Bill (National Animal Welfare Bill 2005) 
proposed by Andrew Bartlett,  is trying to bring animal protection laws 
a bit further out of the dark ages. This could be a huge win for 
animals if 
the bill is passed.   I am absolutely behind Mr Bartlett and his 
proposal. 
 
Please support this new Animal Welfare Bill. 
 
 
Nene Henry 
Dolls Point   NSW  
 
 
 




